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Village of Iola Parks Committee Meeting 
May 1st, 2024, at 6:00 PM in the 
Iola Village Hall –Clerks Office 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by chairperson, Rick Meyers; the opening meeting statement was 
made. 
 
Roll Call Taken: 
Committee members present:  Rick Meyers, Pamela Parks and Alan Bauer 
Public Works Director: Glen Tetzlaff 
Garden Leaders Present: Gary and Stephanie Doine 
Absent: Childrens Garden Volunteer- Dorothy Shaver 
 
 
Stephanie and Gary updated everyone on Adult Garden preplanning.  All but one plot is full for this year. 
They discussed watering system and pump shed needs some repairs and repainting.  They have some High 
School Students coming to help clean up the area during Community Service Day. Gary would like a sign hung 
up on the fence stating that the Village runs the community garden and has Village Clerks' phone number for 
any questions. Rick will be contacting the person he had do dog park sign about creating this sign.  
 
Rick and Greg Krogwold will be re-shingling the shed middle of May, weather permitting. 
 
Rick wants to start fundraising for a splash pad. A fundraiser notice will be put in with the July 2024 utility 
invoice. 
 
Glenn and Rick discussed different options for running water to Rosie Paw Dog Park. 
 
Checking into what grants are available. Laura discussed updating our Comprehensive Outdoor Plan and that 
would give us more opportunities for larger grants.   
 
Pamela made the motion to adjourn, and Alan seconded.  Adjourned at 6:59 pm  
 

Submitted by: Missy Fenn, Village of Iola, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 

 


